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Dear Parents,
 
Each week, on Monday, your child will be asked to stick in a new list of 10 spellings and to practise copying them out in the first column.
The book will be then sent home for your child to complete the second two columns and to practise learning the spellings from memory. They will be tested on the spellings every Friday.
We do lots of
 activities in school to help your child to learn their spellings. However, we ask that you take a few minutes each week, at home, in a quiet space to help them concentrate on their spellings; paying particular attention to the ones that they are finding difficult.
You may have heard on the news that the government is implementing a new National Curriculum. The spelling lists we are using this term are taken from the new expectations for Y2 and Y3.
Many Thanks
P Kemp
 and 
J Drinkall
Mrs Kemp and Mrs Drinkall 
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